
 
 

IMPORTANT 
NOTICE 

 
 
 

FIRE DOORS 
Fire doors are crucial life safety devices, designed to restrict the 

spread of smoke and fire for a substantial period of time. 

You must ensure: 
• Fire doors are kept shut when not in use. 
• Residents and visitors do not tamper with doors or self-closing devices. 
• Any faults or damage is reported immediately to 

the Contact Centre using the details below. 

You must NOT: 
• Alter or change your flat front door or internal 

doors without prior consent from Sandwell 
Council. 

 

We will: 
• Ensure caretakers check communal fire doors.  
• Carry out an audit of communal fire doors every 12 weeks. 
• Check your flat entrance fire door every year. 

 
ANY UNAUTHORISED MODIFICATIONS MAY PUT LIVES AT RISK 

 
PLEASE REPORT ANY DEFECTS OR 

This information is provided in line CONCERNS WITH FIRE DOORS TO: 
with the Fire Safety (England) 
Regulations 2022 to ensure the safety 
of residents and building users is not 
negatively impacted by the 
modification / misuse of fire doors. 

Name: 
Phone: 

Email: 

On-line: 

Contact Centre 

0121 569 6000 
customer_services@sandwell.gov.uk 

 
My Sandwell Account 

 
 
 

 
Use QR Code to access 

Fire Safety Advice 
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